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Next CLUB Meeting – Tuesday, 

October 28, 7 P.M at Abby’s Pizza 

on River Road. Got a project?  

Bring it for show and tell. 

September meeting – A turnout of 

14 members and guests. 

New Business: Underground 

sprinkler system discussed. 

Elections are in November. 

Nominations are now open. 

 

Flying field – Conditions will be 

wetter than last month, the runway 

can be wet and slick, water proof 

shoes recommended. 

 

 

 
Yes it can get a bit windy also. 

 

 

 

 * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

 

WINTER FLYING RULES 

 

During November, December, 

January and February 

 

On Wednesday, Saturday and 

Sundays no flying is allowed prior 

to NOON. 

DO NOT ARRIVE AT THE 

FIELD BEFORE NOON. 

 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

 

For sale items - Check the web site 

for several new listings. 

 

 

Indoor flying – Has restarted after 

the good outdoor weather has left 

us.  Wednesdays at 10:00 AM. $3 

 

See web page 

http://www.eugenerc.org//EEF/EEF

index.htm 
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  2014  Meeting Dates  -   Time 7pm 
 

 
 

September 23   Mon  -  4th & Lincoln 
October 28   Tues  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR 

November 25   Tue  -   Abby's Pizza Parlor RR 
December   NO MEETING 
 

  
 

 
 

  President’s Report – Roger Dahl  -  roger@artistry-in-motion.com 
 

Hi all, 

It has been a nice, 
long summer, but the 
seasons are 
changing! 

The flying weather 
is becoming a bit 
sparse, but we can 

still enjoy the scattered dry days as they 
come.  I'd like to invite you all to get out 

and fly before the muck boots are 
required! 

We are going to meet at Abby's Pizza 
for our last two meetings of the year, so 
you don't want to miss out! Show off your 
latest flying machine at these meetings, 
where you may just inspire the next 
generation of modelers by accident! 

See you then, 

Rog 

 
 

  Treasurers Report   -  Al Barrington -  albarrington@msn.com 
 

 

Our membership is 
currently at 85 after 
welcoming Ron Knox, 
who joined us at our 
last meeting. 

Our treasury is at 
$7,162.40. 

The October 
meeting is on the 28th at 7pm at the Eugene, 
River Rd Abby's Pizza parlor 2 blocks South 
of Beltline, behind Bi-Mart and Firs Bowl.  The 
club will pre-order some pizzas to get started.  
If you have a preference of type of pizza, let 
me know with enough time to call it in.  Of 
course, donations to the cause always helps 
guarantee your choice.  So far only Doug 
McWha has donated $20 toward the pizza 
fund.  Thanks Doug.  Drinks are no-host. 

At the October meeting we will be finalizing 
and closing nominations for 2015 club officers.  
The positions to be voted on are: President - 
Roger Dahl, VP - Mel (JR) Graham Jr., 
Secretary - Robert Morris, Treasurer - AL 
Barrington, Safety Officer - Mike Burgess, and 

Member of the year.  All current officers have 
agreed to continue into 2015 in their current 
capacities if there are no opponents.  At last 
meeting Rob Morris announced his need to 
step down as Secretary.  AL Barrington has 
agreed to assume the role of Secretary as in 
the past if need be. Come prepared to present 
your nominations for the election to be held at 
the November meeting November 25th.  
Same time and place. 

RENEWAL TIME - I just got my new AMA 
card for 2015 as many of you have. 
Remember to also renew your membership 
with ERCA to keep your benefits active.  
Renewal forms and information is available at 
www.eugenerc.org. You can mail checks 
payable to ERCA to: ERCA, PO Box 26344, 
Eugene, OR 97402 or save the postage and 
renew at the meeting.  Bring your new AMA 
card or receipt. 

As always, happy landings. 

AL Barrington 
Treasurer, ERCA 
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  October Flying  -   
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

  2014 ERCA Club Contacts  -  
 
 

President:    Roger Dahl  - 541-579-5959 - roger@artistry-in-motion.com 
Vice President:  JR Graham  - 541-632-9760 - aroura420@hotmail.com 
Secretary:  Robert Morris Jr - 541-221-9390   robertmorris819@gmail.com 
Treasurer:   Al Barrington   - 541-935-4960 - albarrington@msn.com 
Safety Officer: Mike Burgess  - 541-998-1839 - mikeshanb@hotmail.com 
Groundskeeper:  JR Graham  - 541-632-9760 - aroura420@hotmail.com 
Events:  Brad Werneth  - 541-285-5935 - brad@arborsouth.com 
Flight Training: Marty Wittman  - 541-968-2094 - wittmanm@msn.com 
Newsletter:   Jim Corbett       - 541-344-5022 - james.corbett@comcast.net 
Website editors Jim Corbett             james.corbett@comcast.net 
   Mike Winklepleck        heidisman1@gmail.com 
   JR Graham             aroura420@hotmail.com 
Forum Admin JR Graham    aroura420@hotmail.com 
Sponsor Chair Casey Sanguins csanguins@gmail.com 

 

  

---   That's All Folks   --
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Next CLUB Meeting – Tuesday October 28, 7 P.M at Abbys Pizza on River Road 


